
Dear Council,

I wish to place on record my strong objection to this development on the grounds that a 
development of this type will undermine the value of properties in the general Belrose area 
and also that a development of this type is not ion keeping with the profile of the Belrose area. 
The proposed development is also located close to a school.

Yours sincerely,

Frank Jordan
2 Pembroke Place
Belrose. 
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